
 

 

Are you a Thai student planning on studying 
in the UK?  

Come along to our Pre-Departure Briefing: 
preparing for studying in the UK with 
confidence.  
 

British Council is delighted to invite offer holders of UK institutions and their families to attend the special 

pre-departure briefing to help you plan for studying in the UK with confidence. With the Covid-19 pandemic, 

many students may have questions about what studying in the UK currently looks like, and how UK 

institutions are getting ready to welcome Thai students.  

This year, the British Council brings you the option of attending the pre-departure briefing online or at a 

face-to-face event, whilst observing social distancing. Please do choose the option that works best for you.  

Session 1 will be a virtual session via Microsoft Teams:  

Saturday 8 August 2020 from 1400-1600  

 

Session 2 will be a face-to-face venue at Novotel Siam in Bangkok:  

Saturday 15 August 2020 from 1300-1500 or 1500-1700 (seats are limited)  

Get answers to your questions by joining us for the special pre-departure briefing organised by the British 

Council.  

• Receive the latest updates on UK visa applications directly from UKVI and IOM 

• Better understand what to expect from your UK higher education and how to best prepare 

• Receive information directly from the experts on the safety measures that UK institutions have 

implemented to support international students 

• Gain first-hand insight on living and studying in the UK from Thai UK alumni.   

Please note that the events will mostly be delivered in Thai. 

Attendance at these events is free. 

Register here:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2N6G5HG  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2N6G5HG

